


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

We have experienced several increases over the past four years. We appreciate that growth
and weather concerns are a factor. Signing up as an FPL solar customer at it's initial offering
doesn't seem to be an advantage over time. Rising consumer costs are an extreme concern to
us all.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Darwin Smith

1510 86th St NW

Bradenton FL, 34209-9300
hmsbeagle22(@gmail.com




